## Sedbergh Primary School Newsletter 03.05.24



#### **EVENTS IN SCHOOL THIS WEEK**

### **Sedbergh Spring Show:**

Well done to all of the children who entered work in this year's Spring Show. We have received the following wonderful feedback from the committee:

We would all like to thank your staff and pupils so much for contributing the brilliant Primary School entries for the Spring Show. The quantity, quality and variety were just amazing. Such talent! It was great fun displaying all the entries, they looked wonderful. There were loads of positive comments

during the day. A super showcase for our local children.

#### **Football against Burton Morewood:**

On Thursday, both our Y2/3 and our Y4/5/6 football teams took on Burton Morewood as the latest fixture in our local league. The Y2/3 match ended 3-1 to Burton and our Y4/5/6 team won their match 4-0. Thank you to Shaun Gardner for referring one of the matches. Well done to all of our players!

#### **Zumba-thon:**

Our Zumba-thon was a huge success today. Children danced the day away and completed the challenge of 5 total hours of dancing, with most children dancing for up to 1.5 hours each. There was singing and glow sticks galore to make this an event to remember. Thank you to Ian Hutt and Andrew Allan for providing the large screen and projector and to the School Council for turning the idea into a reality. We kindly ask you to please collect sponsorship money and hand this in to the office on Tuesday so that we can announce the total amount raised.

#### **NOTICES**

#### Parking:

We have noticed an increase in parking issues outside the front of the school and around Maryfell recently. We kindly ask you to please park considerately and do not block the road. Please also avoid parking on the yellow zig zag lines.



#### **Summer sun protection:**

We have had a glimmer of sun this week. As we move into the summer months, please ensure children wear sun protection and bring a sunhat and a water bottle to school, so that they can stay safe in the sun.

#### **OPAL:**



We are working with OPAL (outdoor play and learning) to improve the quality of playtimes in school. Please complete the survey on the school app so we can gather parental opinions at the start of our journey.

## WONDER OF THE WEEK

Due to the Zumba-thon, there was no celebration assembly this week. Our Wonders of the Week will return next Friday.













# Sedbergh Primary School Newsletter 03.05.24



## WHAT'S ON - THIS TERM

## MAY 2024:

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
6	7	8	9	10
May Day Bank Holiday				
13	14	15	16	17
Year 6 SATs Week			Y5 Fell Foot trip	PTFA Promise Auction
20	21	22	23	24
	Y2 class assembly	PE take over day		School closes for half term at 3:30pm
27 Half term	28	29	30	31

## JUNE 2024:

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Y6 Edinburgh Residential  Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check Week	4 Y6 Edinburgh Residential	5 Y6 Edinburgh Residential	6 Y3/4 Fell Foot trip	7
10 Year 1 Phonics Screening Check Week	11	12	13	14
17 End of KS1 (Y2) SATs/Assessment Week	18	19	20 Y6 Fell Foot trip	21
24	25 Y3/4 Farm visit	26 EYFS Sports Day - am	27 KS2 Sports Day – am KS1 Sports Day - pm	28

## JULY 2024:

Monday		Tuesday		Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
	1		2	3 EYFS New Intake meeting, 6pm	4 Year 3/4 Tent to Dent Camping Trip	5
	8	Summer Church Service	9	10	11	Sponsored Walk
End of year reports issued	15		16	17	18	19 Y6 Leaver's Assembly School closes for Summer at 2pm

## Sedbergh Primary School Newsletter 03.05.24



### SUPPORT OUR WONDERFUL SCHOOL

We have some vacancies in school:

- Lunchtime supervisor (paid role)
- Volunteers to listen to children read

These are wonderful opportunities to get involved in the community and support our children and school. Please speak to Mrs Hudson if you are interested in either of these roles.

We are committed to safeguarding, and therefore any volunteering in school would be subject to a satisfactory enhanced check being sought from the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS).





We have a vacancy for a parent to join our Governing Body team. This is an exciting opportunity for a member of our school community to support the school to:

- Ensure high quality education for Sedbergh pupils
- Review and monitor school performance
- Set the strategic vision and make collective decisions
- Oversee the school budget

If you are interested, please speak to Mrs Hudson for further details.